
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PUPIL’S NAME:……………………………………………………………………... 

 

Your child may have opportunities to participate in different educational visits as well as sporting 

festivals, fixtures, competitions and integration at other schools and venues within Coventry, 

Warwickshire, Solihull and Birmingham throughout this academic year (September 2021-July 

2022).  Pupils may also be taken offsite, for example to complete local surveys or visit local 

establishments.  These events will take place during the school day and your child will return to 

school for 3 p.m.   

  

This consent form will cover going offsite, as well as all educational visits and sporting fixtures that 

take place during the school day this academic year.  Details of educational visits and sporting 

fixtures will still be sent home to help prepare and inform you.  Where the visit is more adventurous 

or goes beyond the school day, further consent will be sought.  

 

1. I agree to my child taking part in offsite visits, educational visits and sporting fixtures that take 

place wholly in the school day. * Yes / No 

 

2. I give consent to my child travelling on the school minibus. * Yes / No 

 

3. I understand that it is my responsibility to ensure that my child has the necessary inhalers and 

medication in school each day. In the event that a pupil’s inhaler is not in school, you will be 

contacted to bring one into school otherwise they will be unable to attend the trip.  

* Yes / No 
 

4. I agree to the organiser acting on my behalf in an emergency and to sign on my behalf any 

consent forms required by medical authorities if he/she feels that it would not be advisable to 

wait for my own signature. * Yes / No 

 

Additional consents: 

We might need your child to sit in the front of the school minibus (with a booster seat if they 

require one).  

 

 I give permission for my child to travel in the front of the school minibus. * Yes / No 

 

Occasions may arise when we might need to transport your child in a staff car.  As part of DCSF 

recommendations, all pupils should have parental consent to travel in staff cars.  

 

 I give permission for my child to travel in a staff car. * Yes / No 

 

During the warmer months, we will ask you to provide sun cream for your child to apply in school 

when required, especially if they are going on a visit. There may be occasions when a member of 

staff may need to assist your child and/or to apply sun cream.  

 

I give permission for a member of staff to apply sun cream to my child. * Yes / No 

 

Signed: __________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

PRINT NAME: ____________________________________ Date: _____________ 

Consent for Going Offsite, Educational Visits and Sporting Events 
throughout the Academic Year 2021-2022 


